
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

11th October 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 15th October 2024, 4A will be taking part in a walk around the local area. This walk 
is part of your child’s learning in Geography this half term. We will be leaving school after lunch 
and returning before the end of the school day. Please send your child to school in their usual 
school uniform, including a suitable coat. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any further questions. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mr Ashley 
Class teacher 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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